Flying Start
From January 2014 we will be providers for Flying Start in the area for two to

three year olds for 12.5 hours per week for 39 weeks per year.

The main objective of Flying Start will be to improve your child's outcomes in
the Early Years.

We will be providing activities such as Language and Play
Tatty Bumpkin
Story Sacks
Family Fun Days
and much more to add to our already fun filled days here at the nursery.

If you think you are eligible for the scheme you will need to
live within an identified Flying Start area
have a child who is between two and three years of age
be referred by your Health Visitor.

By becoming providers our staff will become once again highly trained in specific
areas to co-incide with the scheme. The training they will receive will make
them skilled in their field thus benefiting you child in the nursery.



